
Subject: Public Notice (Re: Community Facility Lease) Lacks Key Information
Date: Sun, 09 Jan 2005 22:00:52 -0800

From: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>
To: Ernie Crist <ecrist@dnv.org>, Janice Harris <jharris@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>,

Maureen McKeon Holmes <mmckeonholmes@dnv.org>, Alan Nixon <anixon@dnv.org>, Richard Walton <rwalton@dnv.org>,
Jim Cuthbert <jcuthbert@dnv.org>

CC: Agnes Hilsen <HilsenA@district.north-van.bc.ca>, James Ridge DNV CAO <james_ridge@dnv.org>, council@dnv.org,
fonvca@fonvca.org

Your Worship & Members of Council,

The Public Notice on page 16 of the North Shore News - Sunday Jan 9th
referring to Community Facility Lease of the Capilano Tennis Club
does not seem to be in accordance with the spirit of the Community Charter in that
the actual amount of the assistance is not stated. To state
that "the extent of the assistance is the difference between the market
value of the lease and $1.00 per year" is to state the obvious and completely
miss the intent.  To be accountable to the District taxpayers the notification
should at the very least supply an estimate of the market value
($10, $100, $1000, $10,000, $100,000...?).

Without this key information such notification is next to
useless and only adds to any suspicion that there is something to hide.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost
2851 Colwood Dr
N. Vancouver, V7R 2R3
tel: 604-988-6615

Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
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